
CIRCUS TREAT FOR THE KIDDIES 

Let's strike an original note and give the kiddies 
some inside information on a pre-war Circus. One 
edition out of the hundred and four newsreels we 
produce each year in which we put the accent on fun. 
It's a tonic for we grown-ups too, to refresh our 
minds with the pleasures of yesterday so dimmed by 
war. Here's a sure-fire turn by performing 
elephants. 

A pint of shrimps or a Gag of oranges always went 
with a visit to the circus. Now for another star 
turn that has the audience on its toes. 

A bear with a sore head -- it's all part of the act 
which winds up with a flowery display of good manners. 

Tumblers, Acrobats, Clowns and trapeze artists. 
Perfect timing and skill which has young eyes in the 
audience popping out like organ stops. 

Polar bears under the big top give a fine display of 
animal antics. 

Watch it son - the only thing cheap about the show are 
the prices of the seats. The Circus boys are 
really going to town. 

The most pleasing way of "putting on the dog." 
Limehouse Tykes versus Sauchiehall Street Scotties 
in the Cup Final. A match where anything goes and 
the winners take the biscuit. Well that's it folks. 
We've crammed together some of the delights of the 
sawdust ring. Maybe it won't be so long before 
youngsters can take Mum and Dad to a slap-up Circus 
Matinee. 


